
 
Chancery Bulletin - Vol. 4, No. 6.3 | June 18, 2019 

 
 Catechesis & Evangelization 

 Chancery 

 Communications 
 Consecrated Life 

 Marriage & Family Life 

 Ministries 

 Mission Office 

 Pontifical Ceremonies 
 Sacred Worship 

 

 Safe Environment 

 Schools Office 

 Social Concerns 
 Stewardship and Development 

 Temporalities 
 Vocations 

 Vicar for Clergy 

 Youth and Young Adult Ministry 

 Past Chancery Bulletins 
 

 

 
 
No officials this week. 
 

 
As of June 18, 2019 
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To get your parish events listed on the diocesan calendar, diolc.org/calendar, please send an 
email to datebook@diolc.org. Make sure you include the following details; date, 
beginning/ending times, event location, description, menu and cost, etc. 
If you have any questions, please call Pam Willer at 608.788.1524 for more information. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Chancellor Very Rev. William Dhein – 608-791-2655  |  wdhein@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
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Director: Ann Lankford – 608-791-2658  |  alankford@diolc.org 
 
Bulletin Insert for the weekend of June 23       click here 
The Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus is Friday, June 28th.  “A Promise from Jesus” 
explains the devotion and the Enthronement of the Sacred Heart of Jesus in the home. 
Note:  If your parish would like to have various sizes of picture of the Sacred Heart available 
at Mass on the weekend of June 23rd, ask your pastor to pick some up at Priest Unity Days 
where they will be available for free. 
 
Bulletin announcement 
For Those You Love 
Join us to learn simple skills to accompany others so they will want to develop /deepen their 
relationship with Jesus Christ. Intentional accompaniment will be the focus for the Witnesses 
for Christ Conference which will be held August 9-10 at Blessed Sacrament Parish in La 
Crosse.  For further details, a downloadable brochure and to register online, go to 

diolc.org/catechesis/witnesses  A poster is available here.  Please place in well-traveled 
places at your parish. 
 
Here is the diocesan Facebook link to this event. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/339214943615305/ 
Please share this on your parish Facebook. 
 
Resources from the Curriculum Library 
If you currently have resources that were checked-out from the Curriculum Library, please 
return them by mail or give them to your pastor who will be attending Priest Unity Days at 
the end of this week. 
 
Bulletin Announcement 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
Children grow in their relationship with Jesus through a deep engagement in Scripture and 
Liturgy. This type of catechesis is bearing amazing fruit with young children in the diocese 
and around the country. Level 2, Part 1 (for adults working with 6-9 yr. old children) will be 
offered August 21-27 at Holy Name of Jesus Parish in Wausau.  For details and registration, 
go to diolc.org/catechesis/catechetical-leaders-info 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Jack Felsheim– 608-791-2663  |   jfelsheim@diolc.org 
 
Reminder: For your parish bulletin: 
The USCCB has launched a new website highlighting the importance of prevention, 
protection and accountability in response to the ongoing effort to eradicate clergy sexual 
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abuse. This new site serves as a resource detailing the steps the American bishops are taking 
to confront this crisis. 
 
On the site, readers can browse through the layers of the Holy Father’s Motu Proprio, the 
2002 Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People and its progress, as well as 
numerous resources to address any instance of clergy sexual abuse. 
 
Explore the website by visiting: usccbprevention.org 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Sr. Donna Krzmarzick, ISSM – 608-791-2690  |  dkrzmarzick@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Alice Heinzen – 608-791-2673  |  aheinzen@diolc.org 
 
For your parish bulletin: 
Build up Father/Son Bonds 

The 2019 Men of the Cross conference theme is The Father’s Way. A special rate is being 
offered for Father-Son attendees. Held in La Crosse on Saturday, October 26, this year’s 
keynote speaker will be Steve Ray, a dynamic convert sure to engage men of all ages. For 
more details and to register, go to menofthecross.org.  
 

Here is the diocesan Facebook link to this event. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/441782316652184/ 
Please share this on your parish Facebook. 
 

For your parish bulletin: 
Grow in Faith Together as a Married Couple 
Experience a more joy-filled marriage. Take part in the Domestic Church retreat at St. 
Anthony’s Spirituality Center on September 12-15th. Couples attending the retreat will 
experience a renewed love as spouses and find themselves united together in Christ. 
Register today at: diolc.org/marriage-enrichment/. For more information, call 608-791-2673. 
Financial scholarships are available. 
 
Here is the diocesan Facebook link to this event. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/2384465065120475/ 
Please share this on your parish Facebook. 
 
<<Top >> 
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Director: Christopher Ruff – 608-791-0161  |  cruff@diolc.org 
 
Reminder: For Your Parish Bulletin: 
New Lay Formation Institute (LFI) class starts in the fall – Registration is underway! 

Registration is open for the next two-year Lay Formation cycle that begins this fall. 
Draw closer to Christ and deepen your knowledge of the Faith in a joyful community of 
learners! For complete information, schedule and application form, visit diolc.org/lay-
formation.  Discuss with your pastor and contact the Office for Ministries and Social 
Concerns at ministries@diolc.org or call 608-791-0161. 

 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Fr. Woodrow Pace – 608-791-2676  |  wpace@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Michael Haight – 608-791-2697  |  ceremonies@diolc.org 
 
Priest Unity Days Notes 
If any clergy are planning to bring unused liturgical supplies for the Ceremonials Room, kindly 
contact Michael Haight in advance so arrangements can be made to help transfer and 
inventory your items more smoothly. Please call or email at your earliest convenience. 
 
The Holy Mass celebration on Friday will be of the Memorial of St. Aloysius Gonzaga with the 
color white. Vestments and stoles will be provided for the Vicars General, Vicar for Clergy, 
Jubilarians, and assisting Deacons. White stoles will be made available for all remaining 
clergy, however, feel free to bring your own stole if you wish. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Christopher Carstens – 608-791-0161  |  ccarstens@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
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Director: Teresa Brown – 608-791-2679  |  tbrown@diolc.org 

DIOCESE OF LA CROSSE GUIDELINES FOR REPORTING INSTANCES OF CHILD ABUSE 

The Diocese of La Crosse, through its policies and procedures, seeks to provide a prompt, 
appropriate and compassionate response to reporters of sexual abuse of a child by any 
diocesan agent (clergy, employee, religious, vendors or volunteers). Anyone wishing to make 
a report of an allegation of sexual abuse should send that report to the Most Reverend 
William Patrick Callahan, Bishop of La Crosse, at the Diocese of La Crosse, P.O. Box 4004, La 
Crosse, WI 54602-4004. Alternatively, you can contact Mrs. Karen Becker, Victim Assistance 
Ministry, 608.519.8002 or kbecker@cclse.org. The reporting form is available through the 
Diocese of La Crosse Office of the Vicar for Clergy or on the diocesan website at: diolc.org. 
Individuals are also encouraged to take their reports directly to civil authorities. Copies of 
the diocesan policy are available through your local parish and on the diocesan website. If 
you have any questions about the Diocese of La Crosse and the implementation of the 
Charter for the Protection of Children and Young People, please contact Teresa Brown, 
Diocese of La Crosse, at 608.791.2679; or tbrown@diolc.org. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Superintendent: Thomas Reichenbacher – 608-788-7707  |  treichenbacher@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Christopher Ruff – 608-791-0161  |  cruff@diolc.org 
 

Religious Freedom Week 
The US Bishops have once again declared Religious Freedom Week from June 22, the 
Memorial of Sts. Thomas More & John Fisher, through June 29, the Solemnity of Sts. Peter & 
Paul. Join Catholics across the country to pray and act for the freedom to serve faithfully and 
with integrity.  Learn more at usccb.org/ReligiousFreedomWeek. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Jeff Reiter – 608-791-2653  |  jreiter@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
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Director:  James Reider – 608-791-2668 | jreider@diolc.org   
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

  
Director: Fr. Alan Wierzba – 608-791-2667  |  awierzba@diolc.org 
 
Please include the following intercession for vocations for your Sunday prayers of the faithful. 
 
In thanksgiving for married couples, priests, sisters and brothers who inspire and strengthen 
us by the witness of their commitment. 
 
Reminder:  Priestly Ordination of Deacon Brandon Guenther and Deacon Ethan Hokamp will 
be on Saturday, June 22, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. at St. Joseph the Workman Cathedral. 
 

Here is the diocesan Facebook link to this event. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/328895707985585/ 

Please share this on your parish Facebook. 
 
Reminder:  Threshold retreat July 12-14, 2019. 
Click here for the flyer and registration form. 
This medical release form will also need to be filled out for anyone participating in either 

Dare to Follow or Threshold retreats. 
 
Here is the diocesan Facebook link to this event. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/323003811723628/ 

Please share this on your parish Facebook. 
 
Save the date 

 

Vocations Guild Dinner, St. Michael’s Parish - Wausau 

October 8, 2019 

Details to follow 
 

Here is the diocesan Facebook link to this event. 
https://www.facebook.com/events/313349599573405/ 
Please share this on your parish Facebook. 
 

 
<<Top >> 
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Director: Msgr. David Kunz – 608-791-2689  |  pboyle@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
 

 
Director: Christopher Rogers – 608-791-2652  |  crogers@diolc.org 
 
No items this week. 
 
<<Top >> 
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